
                                  
 
Central Mississippi Light Flyers 
February Meeting 
Meeting Minutes 
February 9, 2008 
 
Ronnie Smith, from Lucedale, gave a presentation or Rotax Engines. 
 
President Coley Richardson called the regular business meeting to order. 
           All officers were present except the secretary, Boyd Robertson. 
 
Coley thanked the cooks for lunch.  Jeff Lundy, David Mann, Kerry 
          Minninger, Wayne Moore, and Mike Moss. 
 
Guests: Paul Bierdman. He would like to join and Mark will be his mentor.  
            Al and Stephanie Doggett from Mobile, Alabama 
            Jeff and Elisa Lunday, their son and his family 
            Mark Withers, a past member. 
 
The minutes from the January meeting were read and a motion to approve 
            was made by Mike Moss. The motion passed. 
 
Safety: Tommy Jackson presented the safety portion of the meeting. 
             Emergency procedures were discussed for all areas of flight. 
             A guide to a perfect preflight.  Use a check list. 
             Warmer weather will be coming and pointers were given on  
              getting an airplane ready for spring flying.  
              The cones are set on the airfield 500 feet apart. 
              The take off point from the south end of the runway is at 
              the north side of Talmadge’s hanger. 
              Pattern altitude is 800 feet MSL or 1200 feet AGL.  
 
Financial Report: Dee reported $6,198.00 in the bank and the year 
              to date cash flow had been $7,200.  This was a $1,038    
              increase.  There will be bills to pay for the rest of the year 



              but everything is within budget.  Tony made the motion to  
 
 
            accept. The motion passed. 
 
The Audit Report: John Price reported that the report was completed 
            and everything was in order.  Mark moved to accept.  The 
            motion passed. 
 
Old Business: John Price asked about a fly over for the Jacobs camp 
            In July.  It was announced that the Yazoo City fly in will be 
            the 23rd of February. Mark said that the fly in for lunch at  
            Lake Tiacato and take off time would be about 10:30.  Dee 
            said the Meridian NAS Air Show would be March 29 &30 
            with the Blue Angles.  Allen Ross thanked everyone that  
            came to the Kosciusko fly in.  About 70 plus kids were flown 
            for the young eagles.    Nothing yet to report on a float for 
            Christmas Parades. 
 
New Business: Joe Cauthern said that we need some clay gravel for  
            the road.  Tony made the motion for one load of crushed  
            concrete to be purchased and allow up to $700.00 to  
            purchase the concrete. Mark made a second.  Coley is to  
            be in charge of the purchase.  Motion passed. 
            Coley brought up the subject of a new club house.  There  
             much discussion and a committee was formed to look into 
             the idea of building a new club house.  The committee  
             will be: John Price, Talmadge, Joe Cauthern, Tony, and  
             Coley. 
 
Mark made the motion to adjourn.  
 
 
 


